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Milly Southworth
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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 May 2022 12:44
To: ‘Milly Southworth’
Subject: FW: Buildings at risk summer update

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>
Sent: 31 May 2022 10:13

To: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>
Subject: Buildings at risk summer update

Dear Supporter

The Cornish Buildings Group 'Buildings at Risk Project', supported by Historic England and the Cornwall Heritage
Trust, continues to thrive.

Over the past few weeks we have been supporting SAVE as they update their annual 'risk register'; had an annual
review meeting with Historic England and we were featured in the Western Morning News 'Race to save Historic
Buildings' and Newsletter of Historic Buildings & Places (formerly the Ancient Monuments Society) under the
headline 'Highlighting the crucial work of local heritage organisations: the Cornish Buildings Group'.

Here are some guest features from our blog that you may have missed or might like to catch up on.

Nick Jeans on how bats in the roof at Lamorran church change the fortunes of the building for good.

Andrew Ellis on the history of Falmouth Central Methodist Chapel. A building currently under listing review.

Richard G Grylls on our lost heritage - Lewarne, St Neot

Newsletters

No.17 Heritage for sale, enforcement update, Carlyon Farm clay dry,

No.16 Churches at risk, Hotel Bristol, Newguay, Boslowick Inn, Lamb and Flag, North Hill, Restinious Farm

No.15 St day, former lce Works, Newlyn, Levelling Up, Bicton Manor, Old Brewery Yard
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There is plenty more on our blog. Why not follow the blog? That way you won't miss a thing.

Cornish Buildings Group 'Buildings at Risk' Project — caring for Cornwall's heritage (wordpress.com)

Please get involved.

Our email address is chgcasework@gmail.com

Paul Holden, FSA
Project Lead
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